


governor, taking advantage of the
vulnerable state of our citizens right now
after the recent climate-related flooding
and hundreds of deaths. We should be
focusing on supporting our vulnerable
communities, not using this special
session to further take advantage.

Our current congressional delegation does
not represent the people. Texas consists
of 60% people of color, but only 34% of
our congressional delegation is resented
by people of color. To breakup the 4
districts mentioned would be to more
falsely represent the racial makeup of our
state and is overtly racist.

You are meant to represent Texas citizens,
now do that. Citizens are showing up to
the Capitol in mass to express how they do
NOT want our maps redrawn.

I'm appalled that the Senate has scheduled
a hearing at all, after the litany of
hearings prior to this where the extreme
majority of people voiced outrage at the
idea of redistricting. As Texans we are
strong and proud, and we will not let you
or the president quietly silence us.

We are being pressured and manipulated by
our federal government, and as Texans we
should NEVER stand for that. Thank you.




